

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE TOWN BOARD
TOWN OF SANDY CREEK
1992 HARWOOD DRIVE, PO BOX 52
SANDY CREEK, NEW YORK  13145-0052

Date: October 19, 2022	
Kind of Meeting:  Special Meeting		
Place:  Town Hall
Board Members Present:	Timothy D. Ridgeway			Others Present:
			       	John W. Wood, Jr.			Tammy L. Miller	
			         	Nola J. Gove				Brittany M. Washburn
			         	Dave Warner				Michael C. Kastler
      	Ruth E. Scheppard			Megan Sprague
									Ron Fisher
									Eric Pappa in @ 6:04 pm

CALL TO ORDER:					
Supervisor Timothy D. Ridgeway called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.  This special meeting was called to continue discussion of the 2023 town budget.  Supervisor Ridgeway turned the meeting over to Budget Officer Megan Sprague.  She began by going line by line through the DA fund.  Possible retirements in the highway department over the next couple years were discussed.  Review continued with the DB fund.  The Pave Our Potholes (POP) program has been added to the budget.  There was discussion about hiring a second water operator.  The water rate increase by the Town of Richland was also discussed.  The A fund was reviewed, and salary increases were discussed.  The B fund was reviewed next.  Mr. Fisher asked questions about water fund expenses and how common water invoices are split.     

On motion by John W. Wood, Jr., and seconded by Ruth E. Scheppard, and carried unanimously, the meeting was adjourned at 7:31pm.

Respectfully submitted,



Tammy L. Miller, RMC
Town Clerk


